
January 27, 2022

Comstock Educational Community,

In an effort to simplify the district’s communication procedures regarding officially notifying families
of school-related cases or exposure to the coronavirus, I am announcing a new process that begins
effective today.

From now on, the district will only notify individuals and their families who are close contacts. We will
cease sending out universal notification letters to the entire district. If individuals wish to monitor the
number of cases the district is experiencing on an ongoing basis, they may do so by checking the
dashboard on our coronavirus web page: www.ComstockPS.org/coronavirus.

If anyone has any questions, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience at
Jeff.Thoenes@ComstockPS.org. Thank you for your time and consideration.

“It’s a great day to be a Colt!”

Dr. Jeffrey J. Thoenes
Superintendent
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